MEMORANDUM

BALTIMORE %’I‘ER;&AN}E PAULT. GRAZIANO,

HOUSING

To: The Honorable Presideptand Members of the Baltimore City Council
ndle, Eyécutive Secretary

From: PaulT. G
Date: May 4, 2012

Re: City Council Bill 12-0013 — Rezoning — 2801-2841 Remington Avenue

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 12-0018,
which was introduced for the purpose of changing the zoning for the properties known as

2801-2841Remington Avenue, as outlined in red on the accompanying plat, from the B-3-2 Zoning
District to the R-7 Zoning District.

In its staff report, the Department of Planning noted that, for reasons including but not limited to the lot
size of the properties, a re-zoning to an R-8 Zoning District would be more appropriate than an R-7
Zoning District, and recommended an amendment this bill as such.

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports City Council Bill 12-0013, provided
the amendment offered by the Department of Planning to change the rezoning to an R-8 Zoning District is
adopted.
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ey Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor
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